
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
April 27, 2016 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The tariff sheets listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
the Company) were filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 1st Revised Sheet No. 164 Original Sheet No. 164 
 Original Sheet No. 164.1 
 Original Sheet No. 164.2 
  

 
These tariff sheets are being issued April 27, 2016 to become effective on and after May 27, 2016.   
 
The purpose of this filing is to create a new solar alternative for retail customers.  The tariff offering will be 
subscription based.  Customer billing will commence upon Ameren Missouri receiving 500 kW of customer 
subscriptions and the completion of the solar generating facility necessary to provide the service. 
 
The program structure and earlier tariff drafts were previously discussed with Staff prior to filing. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Wendy K. Tatro 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
Director and Assistant General Counsel 
 
 


